Regular Monthly Meeting June 11, 1998

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 11, 1998, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved form the May 14, 1998 meeting.

The Police Report was given by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Rick Flora second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt Ordinance #2-98 Driveway Requirements and permits.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked why the meeting time had been changed and stated he is not in favor of the change.

Mr. William Alexander, asked if a ditch could be looked at on Northern Savannah Gardner stop Road, and the status of the turning arrow on Rt. 65.

Mr. Gene Pavia, stated that he is getting storm water in his driveway, could this be taken care of.

Mr. Sam Garver, asked who is in charge of the road crew. AND MONTTORS THETH WORK